

## 2022 DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI RECIPIENT

## LATOI LLOYD

**Humble High School, Class of 1998** 

LaToi Lloyd is a proud graduate of the Humble High School class of 1998. She began her college career at Lamar University on a track scholarship. An injury led her back home to the North Houston area to attend Texas Southern University where she earned her Bachelor's degree in marketing. In 2010, LaToi obtained her teaching certification and began teaching at Humble Middle School in the 2015-2016 school year. She has taught 6th grade math as well as 6th and 7th grade AVID. She also serves as the campus AVID coordinator, in which



Humble Middle School is recognized as a national site of distinction. Through her hard work and dedication to the AVID department, she has helped Humble Middle School achieve and keep this National Demonstration School title. She also serves as the girls soccer and cross country coach.

In addition to leading various site team meetings, she organizes student field trips and guest speakers so that the AVID students have as many opportunities for advancement as possible. Every summer, LaToi recruits, holds interviews, and coordinates AVID bridge camps for the incoming 6th graders.

LaToi also founded and serves as the sponsor of the Magnolia Society. This organization is to motivate, empower and inspire middle school females to be the best version of themselves. The ladies in her club learn important skills such as table etiquette, interview skills and proper professional attire. She has created a safe culture for many young ladies at her campus and taught them skills that will last them for a lifetime.

LaToi is a mother of two children; daughter, Chevie and three year old son, Tre.